REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION EH

MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY &4

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

Please be informed that in view of the
impending transfer of MRO VI (lloilo) to its
new building, the scheduled on-site
evaluation and theoretical examination on
18-24 November 2018 and 2-8 December
2018, respectively, are hereby cancelled until
further notice.

Please be guided accordingly.
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